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       News from the Federation –22nd September 

2023 
Dates and Events 
 
Term Dates: 
These can be found on 
our website using the 
link: 
https://www.trumpingt
onfederation.co.uk/pag
e/?title=Term+Dates&pi
d=133 
 
Welcome Event: 
Friday 29th September 
Time 4 – 6pm 
 
This event will be held 
after school at 
Trumpington Meadows 
and is an opportunity 
for the community to 
connect. 
 
Book Fair 
2nd – 6th October 
 
Year 6 Bikeability 
2nd – 5th October 
 
Year 5 Bikeability 
9th – 12th October 
 
Year 6 Trip to Duxford 
Friday 20th October 
 
Half term 
23rd – 27th October 
 
Back to school 
Monday 30th October 

 

Instagram 

 
Another busy week:  
Class teachers have really enjoyed meeting the adults of the children that they teach; 
thank you to all those who were able to attend Meet the Teacher sessions. The 
information that was shared will be put up each class’ Google Classroom. As ever, if you 
wish to speak to your child’s class teacher, please contact the office to make an 
appointment or feel free to approach them on the playground at the end of the day. With 
this in mind, we do politely ask, that when children are being dropped off at school at the 
beginning of the day, adults remain on the playground and do not enter the school 
building. If there is an urgent issue that needs to be communicated, please speak to a 
member of SLT or inclusion team (present at the school gates). 
 
Personal belongings in school: 
Just a reminder that children should not be bringing in any toys or personal items from 
home. We are lucky that school is able to provide all the necessary classroom equipment 
and there is plenty of equipment available at playtimes through the OPAL project. Children 
are welcome to bring in reading books from home. Children in Years 5 and 6, who have 
written permission to walk home alone, may bring in a mobile phone for safety reasons. 
These phones are then collected by an adult at the beginning of the school day and stored 
safely in the office until home time.  
 
Nursery places are still available: 
There are still places available in the Nursery at Fawcett; a place entitles a child to 30 hours 
per week. These hours are free! Lunches are available at a cost of £2.50. To secure a place 
for your child, please contact the school office. 
 
Cambridgeshire Safer Schools: 
More information about this can be found on our school website: 
https://www.trumpingtonfederation.co.uk/page/?title=Cambridgeshire+Safer+Schools+
Newsletter&pid=1416  
 
School lunches: 
School lunch choices can be found using this link on our website: 
https://www.trumpingtonfederation.co.uk/_site/data/files/jen/D598381E991D4CE70F9
E8832A5D6A300.pdf  
 
Turn of weather: 
Now that summer is over and as an OPAL priority, we will be spending our playtimes 
outside in all weathers, clement or inclement (unless the weather is dangerous). Please 
can you ensure that your child comes to school wearing the right clothing appropriate for 
the weather each day. 
 
Inhalers: 
If your child needs an inhaler, please make sure you fill out the form (which can be 
obtained from the office) and ensure that the inhaler is in date and in school. 
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Our Core Rights: 
We are proud of our core rights and it is important that we all continue to strive to uphold them. They apply to 
all members of our community both young and old! 
 

 
 
 
Using Social Media safely: 
Please take the time to read the attached poster about how to ensure that WhatsApp is used safely. 
 

Welcome Event: 
We would like to invite you to our Welcome Event at Trumpington Meadows. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for the community to come together and connect through a shared experience. This exciting event is taking 
place on Friday 29 September, 4pm – 6pm at Trumpington Meadows. We will be holding a cake sale – please 
can you support us by bringing in a cake for the stall. 
 

 
 

 
Secondary School Application: 
If your child is in Year 6, the deadline for secondary school applications is 31st October. This is something that 
must be completed by families. The school does not make these applications. Further information about the 
process and how to complete your application can be found at: 
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/apply-for-a-school-
place/secondary-school 
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